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2 Enclosures

20th September 1924,

Dear Sirs,
Wwith reference to your First Entry Report No.2081

on the steamer "DHARNE" (Messrs. Vickers' Yard No.6l1ll) I nhave
to return herewith the approved midship section and profile
plans and to request that you will amend the same to0 agree with
the vessel as built, or forward plans of the ship as built. This
should be done in all future cases.

I shall also bhe glad if you will state whether you are
correct in reporting the spacing of the rivets in the shell butts
as being # - 3" spacing, and also whether the riveting of the

butts of the upper deck sheerstrake in wells is in accordance

/ith the Rules.
I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithiully,

The Surveyors, Secretary,
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